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The Community Wellness Network Governance Working Group has now concluded its work with 
the creation of network guidelines, a budget, and a process for inviting members to the network’s 
Coordinating Circle.   
 
The coordinating circle will provide leadership to the Nanaimo Community Wellness Network.  
They will also look after finances, and guide the activities of the network to achieve its goals. 
 
Overall, the network is the collaborative effort of a group of people working to positively impact the 
social determinants of health.  The work of the network will be undertaken by actively caring for 
ourselves, each other, and the land that sustains us.  It aims to work together to create policies, 
programs, infrastructure and amenities to make the region a better place to live, work, learn and 
play. 
 
 
Next Steps: 
 
Now that the governance working group has concluded its work, the official liaison from NLPS 
Board of Education to the Community Wellness Network is no longer required.  As such, this will be 
the final liaison report to the Board. 
 
I have been invited to be a member of the network’s Coordinating Circle as an individual member 
of the community, and have humbly accepted this invitation. 
  
 


